
 

 

 

 

 

23rd February 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are pleased to invite you to attend our new combined WOW Afternoon and Year 5 

Parents Consultation on Wednesday 14th March from 2:45pm – 6pm.  

 

You will have the opportunity to see the range of work your child has been completing 

during WOW Week as well as make appointments to see their teachers in a range of 

different subjects. 

 

You can make an appointment to meet with your child’s teacher(s) for English and 

Maths, and alongside this you can choose a maximum of 3 appointments from the 

following subjects: 

 

 Science 

 Music 

 PE  

 Technology (including computing). 

 

All appointments will be 5 minutes long and will take place in the Etonbury Juniors block. 

Please click on the following link to book your appointments.  Booking will open on Friday 

2nd March at 6pm and close Monday 12th March at midnight. 

 

https://etonburyacademy.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/  

 

The children are very excited to have the opportunity to share their work with you and 

we look forward to seeing you. 

 

As always, all parents, grandparents, and other family members are welcome just to 

come to see the WOW work as normal, without having a teacher consultation. 

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

   
Mrs T Smyth   Mrs T McGuire 

Head of Year 5  Assistant Principal / Head of KS2 

 

 

https://etonburyacademy.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/

